

Business Manager

Kalie Bell Anchorage

Board of Directors
Officers

John Lucking, Jr., President Soldoma

Kris Sell, Vice President Juneau

Angella Long, Past President Wasilla

Marilyn Bailey, Secretary-Treasurer

Directors
John Waldron, President
Aleutian Islands Chapter
Unglaska

Michele Logan, President Anchorage Chapter Anchorage

Steve Hall, President Capital City Chapter Juneau

Brad Johnson, President Farthest North Chapter Fairbanks

Mark Pearson, President Kenal Peninsula Chapter Kenal

Kevin Brew, President Mat-Su Chapter Wasilia

Thecla LaLonde, President Wrangell Chapter Wrangell

PO Box 240106 Anchorage AK 99524

t 907 277 0515 f 907 272 5355 February 12, 2013

The Honorable Max Gruenberg Alaska State House of Representatives State Capitol, Rm. 110 120 4th Street, Mail Stop 3100 Juneau AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Gruenberg:

On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Association (APOA), I would like to thank you for introducing House Bill 59, "An act relating to missing vulnerable adult prompt response and notification plans".

The APOA Board of Directors recently reviewed this proposed legislation and unanimously supports this bill in its current form. We applaud your effort to further cooperation between the Department of the Military and Veterans' Affairs and the Department of Public Safety through this legislation.

Please contact the APOA office in Anchorage at 277-0515, if there is anything our organization can do to assist in the passage of this bill.

U u V

Sincerely

John Lucking, Jr. State President

